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HB0206 - Epinephrine Auto-injector Access Amendments
Any Fiscal Impact - no Updated 01/20/2021 14:21:06 by David Hansen

HB 206 would add epinephrine auto-injectors to the discount program created for insulin in

2020.  As such, Utah residents would be able to buy epinephrine auto-injectors at PEHP's post-

rebate price for a savings of about $180 a box (two injectors) off of the retail price of about $675

-- given existing rates, contracts, and making the State Health Insurance Risk Pool whole for

fronting the rebate savings.  We anticipate implementation and other costs for the program of at

least $25,000.  This amount can be absorbed within existing budgets.  


